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SEPTEMBER 2015  2015 /08  

Dates for      

your diary 
 

Friday, 18th, 

Monday 21st, 

&Tuesday 22nd 

September-  

Book Fair  

 

Tuesday, 22nd 

September-  

Photos for family 

groups and 

individuals 

 

The date of the 

PTFA AGM is 

Wednesday, 23 

September at 8pm 

in the school 

library. 

 

Wednesday, 30th 

September-

Sidmouth 

Community 

College Open Day 

 

Friday, 2nd October 

Year 6 Assembly 

 

Monday,12th 

October 

Newton Poppleford 

Book Week 

 

Monday, 26th 

October 

Half Term week 

 

 
 

Gentle Reminders 
Twilight Club—If your child has signed up to Twilight and is then unable to 
attend, could you please let either the School Office or the Twilight Club 
know. This will alleviate any  worries concerning the location of any child. 

Fruit stall began on Monday 14th September. Year 6 will be selling fruit at 
KS2 break time. Please remember to bring some money, if you would like 
to buy fruit. 

The gate to the bicycle shed area is being removed for a short time and 
repaired. Please be aware of the lessened security if you are leaving a bike 
there during this time. 

The website has updated information about after-school clubs, Rugby 
World Cup events at Sidmouth Rugby Club and the Book Fairs taking 
place after school on Friday (18th), Monday (21st) and Tuesday (22nd) 
September. 

Welcome Back 
Dear All, 

I hope everyone had a really enjoyable summer break. The children have 
all come back to school looking very smart and have made an excellent 
start to the term, showing great enthusiasm. 

There are lots of exciting learning opportunities planned for the children, 
which I am sure you will read more about in future Poppleford Posts. 

Here’s to another great year! 

 

In Friday afternoon’s Celebration Assembly certificates were presented to: 

Reception—Jamie Stone, Matthew Farrington-Smith, Tallulah Chapman-
Coombe 

Year 1—Evan Beavis, Sophie Beauchamp 

Year 2—Emily Beglin 

Year 3—Heidi Williamson, Josh Hind 

Year 4—Ellie Kimber, Isaac Dilling 

Year 5—Sabina Scorey, Nathan Shaw 

Year 6—Madison Trower, Jack Hind 
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Recent moments  

Class 1 were soon back into 

learning action with a maths 

lesson that ended up with 

some interesting jewellery! 
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